From: 
Sarah Postlethwaite  

Sent:
24 August 2012 14:53

To:
Rebecca Horley

Subject:
12/01006/F Bicester golf & spa 

Rebecca,

I have no ecological concerns regarding the location of the proposed extension or lake. The grassland in the area where the lake is to be located is not species-rich or particularly valuable for wildlife due to its location. 

Biodiversity enhancements could be achieved through the planting of native aquatic/marginal species in and around the lake. No information on this has been submitted so far but this could be Conditioned.

Regards,

Sarah 

Sarah Postlethwaite MIEEM

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council

01295 227912

